
 

Memo 

To: Natalie Bray, City Clerk  

From: Norman Mann, Councillor 

  

Date: November 23, 2022 

Re: Notice of Motion 

Good afternoon Ms. Bray, 

Please find attached a Notice of Motion for the consideration of Council at our upcoming 
meeting on Monday November 28. 2022. 

This Motion of is in relation to declaring 151 Ontario Avenue surplus to the needs of the 
Municipality.  Originally there were some discussions suggesting that there was in 
portions of this property when the City originally purchased the lot.  To my knowledge 
there have been no such conversations in the latter half of the past term of Council.   

That being said I believe it is our best interest to return the property to the open market 
for sale. I trust this meets with your approval and I look forward the discussion on 
Monday Evening. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Norman Mann 

Councilor, City of Elliot Lake 


